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EXPULSION HEARING 

(CLOSED to the Public) 
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District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 
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Date TIME TYPE CASE # SCHOOL 

12/14/2018 10:00 a.m. 
EXPULSION 

HEARING 
1120201810454714R 

BAKER COUNTY  

HIGH SCHOOL 

The Baker County School Board met on Friday, December 14, 2018, at 10:00 a.m in the District 

School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida.  The purpose of this 

meeting was to hold a closed hearing on Baker County High School student case #1120201810454714R. 

The following Board members were present to wit: Chairperson Richard “Dean” Griffis, Vice-

Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Patricia C. Weeks, and Tiffany McInarnay.  Board member Charlie M. 

(Artie) Burnett, III was not in attendance for this meeting. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School 

Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were both in attendance at the closed hearing. 

Chairperson Griffis called the closed hearing to order on Baker County High School student case 

#1120201810454714R. The parents of the student were present with their representatives. The student 

was not present at the hearing. Baker County High School Principal Allen Murphy along with the 

administration’s representatives were also present.  

Mr. Caven related to the Board that the hearing, originally scheduled for an expulsion, has been 

altered to reflect a resolution of the disciplinary action as to this student. The administration’s counsel 

then read into the record the agreement reached with the parents of the student and the administration, 

subject to Board approval. The agreement, titled Final Order of Suspension (with a Stipulation attached), 

in essence was a confirmation of the initial suspension of the student by Principal Murphy. The parents 

confirmed the agreement on the record. 

All Board members present approved this arrangement. Patricia Weeks made a motion to 

approve, seconded by Paula Barton. The motion carried 4-0.  The parties and their respective attorneys 

executed the Final Order of Suspension and the Stipulation attached thereto.  

Superintendent Raulerson thereupon withdrew the recommended expulsion and the meeting was 

thereupon adjourned. 

  

Richard “Dean” Griffis, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


